
Contact: Antrone Williams 

Tel: (858)-212-1547 

E-Mail: antronewiliams@gmail.com  

 

#CLUB60 
In an effort to further collaborate with PlayKleen towels, the new 
official towel of FCG World Series Events, and reward excellent 
tournament play, Future Champions Golf has announced a new 
promotion for all FCG tournaments. Starting at the FCG Las Vegas 
Championship on April 27th-28th at Primm Valley Golf Club, any 
tournament participant who shoots a round in the 60’s will be entered 
into the new FCG Club 60. 

As well as being listed on the FCG website under the Club 60 link, 
the new Club 60 member will receive a customized PlayKleen 
microfiber towel with the FCG logo and CLUB 60 embroidered on it. 
Please note that players will only receive a towel the first time they 
shoot a round in the 60’s.  

Future Champions Golf is making an effort to utilize social media 
more often. Therefore, in addition to receiving the PlayKleen towel, 
the player will be given a shout-out on all FCG social media outlets 
including: Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and Tumblr using the 
hashtag #CLUB60.  

View Club 60 members at www.futurechampionsgolf.com and be on 
the look out for #CLUB60 tweets at @futurechampions on Twitter.  
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